
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

There will be no school this coming Friday through the following Friday, April 22 for spring 

break. Students will return to school on Monday, April 25. 

 

Due to expiring federal waivers, schools will no longer offer universal free breakfast and lunch 

next year. In order to make sure that all of our students who qualify for free or reduced priced 

meals can start the coming school with the correct information on file, I have included the link in 

this week’s weekly email as well as on our school website. If you need a hard copy, just contact 

the school office. https://www.lunchapplication.com/  

 

Don’t forget that if you have a rising 7th grader, make sure that you have the required 

immunizations before the start of school next year. If you have any questions about this, you can 

contact the school office. 

 

The baseball and softball teams will play at home on Monday against Southeast Middle and at 

Southwest Middle on Thursday. The track teams will host a meet on Wednesday at home versus 

Northwest Middle. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 

https://www.lunchapplication.com/

